“When I was hungry, you gave me to eat.”

Continuing our relationship with All Saints parish (25" & Capitol Dr.), Our
Lady of Lourdes has committed to serving at its summer meal program the
following three weeks: June 25 and 27, July 16 and 18, August 6 and 8.
Meals are served from 5:00 pm-6:00 pm, and volunteers work from

4:00 pm-6:30 pm. Families are welcome with children from ages 10 and up.

Here is the process to sign up for this ministry:
1. Go to the All Saints website at https://allsaintsmke.org/.
2. Scroll down about half way toward the bottom of the front page. Find
“Food Pantry and Hot Meal Programs.” Click on the calendar and it will
take you to the SignUpGenius page.
3. Move the calendar to June, July, or August. Select one of the above
dates and click Sign Up.
4. In the blue and white box, click Sign Up; it will change to Selected.
5. Click Save & Continue.
6. Enter your information. You will receive an email confirmation.

As last summer’s volunteers discovered, serving is easy to do and a
rewarding experience. If you have questions, call the Parish Office at

(414) 545-4316.
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